
 

 1 

BISHOP’S WALTHAM PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the Parish held in the Jubilee Hall,  

Bishop’s Waltham on 29th March 2023 commencing at 7.30pm. 

 

Parish Councillors Present:  Cllr. J Marsh   Chairman 

     Cllr T Conduct 

     Cllr K Ford 

     Cllr D Iro   Vice Chairman 

     Cllr E Jelf 

     Cllr K Jones 

     Cllr R Latham 

Cllr. B Nicholson 

Cllr M Pavey  

Cllr R Stallard     

 Cllr A Webb 

 Cllr J Williams 

 Cllr. P Wilson 

     Cllr. J Wood 

        

In attendance:   Mrs. L Edge (Committee Clerk) 

     Mrs. H Fisher (Finance Manager) 

     Mrs. E McKenzie (Executive Officer) 

     Mr R Thorne (Projects Manager) 

     Mrs C Wilkinson (Admin Officer) 

     Mr M Wanstall (Halls Manager) 

     Mr T Veck (Senior Groundsman) 

Mr J Rushton (Groundsman) 

      

Members of the Public:  140 

 

APM23/01 Welcome and introductions  

Cllr Marsh opened the meeting and welcomed everyone. She then explained the requirements for a Meeting  

of the Parish and outlined the programme for the evening. Cllr Marsh presented the councillors currently on  

the Parish Council and reminded those present that it was an election year and to remember to vote, bringing  

photo ID to the polling station. Cllr Marsh reminded everyone present that this was not a formal Parish  

Council meeting, that this year the emphasis was on being a part of Bishop’s Waltham Community, and that  

there would not be a formal public session but that anyone who had questions or comments should speak to  

a Councillor or relevant community group after the presentation by Mr P Cordery.  

 

APM23/02 Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 30th March 2022 

Proposed: Cllr Williams 

Seconded: Cllr Iro 

All in favour who were present at the meeting in 2022. 

The Chairman then signed the Minutes. 

 

APM23/03 “Memories of 1960s Bishop’s Waltham” 

A historical presentation was made by Mr Paul Cordery. 

 

APM23/04 Closing remarks 

Cllr Marsh thanked Mr Cordery for his interesting talk on Bishop’s Waltham and invited those in attendance 

to partake of refreshments and enjoy meeting community group representatives and members of the Parish  

Council. 

       Formal meeting closed at 8:20pm. 


